



809 N. Broadway/PO Box 324/Milwaukee, WI 53201-0324/414-286-8211

Department of Neighborhood Services

Commissioner Martin Collins

Department of City Development

City Engineer Jeffrey Polenske

Office of the City Engineer

Elaine Miller

Real Estate Manager

Attention: Jeff Mantes

May 4, 2001

City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt Attention: Tony-Zielinski' Office of the City Clerk

Peter Park
City Planning Director
Department of City Development

Commissioner Mariano Schifalacqua Attention: Tom Miller Department of Public Works

City Attorney Grant F. Langley Attention: Linda Uliss Burke Office of the City Attorney

Re: Air space lease petition from Marcus Hotels

Dear Committee Members:

In accordance with Section 245-14 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, I am forwarding to you materials relating to an application for an air space lease for a skywalk connecting the Midwest Express Center and the Hilton Hotel.

The applicant has asked that this lease be introduced at the Common Council meeting on May 8, 2001.

The following items are enclosed:

- 1) A completed petition for the lease
- 2) A certified survey of land on which the buildings to be connected are located.
- 3) A legal description of the skywalk structure.
- 4) Building plans of the proposed skywalk and the buildings to which it connects.

After all interested parties have reviewed these documents, please contact me at ext. 5830 so I can arrange a meeting with the applicants to discuss these submittals and the committee's recommendation regarding construction of the proposed skywalk.

Manager, Milwaukee Development Center

Attachments

Cc: Linda R. Treland Ald. Paul Henningsen